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St. Colmcille's Primary School

Cullybackey Road 

Ballymena

Co. Antrim 

BT43 5DW

Tel. 028 25639970

info@stcolmcilles.com

www.st.colmcilles.com 

17th October 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian
School Photographs
Please note anyone wishing to make an order should return the order form and payment by Wednesday 19th October.
Owen Daley Tournament Winners 
Congratulations to the Y7 boys and their coach Mr Duffin on winning the Owen Daley Cup for the first time in our school’s history on Friday.  The team played fantastically throughout the competition.  They showed no shortage of skill and determination to win the semi-final on penalties and the final in extra-time with a last gasp goal from Jack. A picture of the boys with the cup can be seen on the school website.
Maths Week 2022- 17th - 21st October
Maths Week Ireland has got up and running today, with a visit from Ryan and Sam from Danske Bank.  The P4-7 classes are getting a ‘loan’ of £10 from the school to start up their own mini-business.  They will be selling the products they have created this Friday during school in the Assembly Hall.  All pupils (Y1-7) are permitted to bring up to £1 with them on Friday to make a purchase.  Any profits made will be used to buy a gift from the Trócaire Christmas Gifts.
PTA Christmas Cards
The PTA run a Christmas Card fundraiser annually which always proves to be very popular.  Your child will have received a sample of their Christmas Card today from their teacher.  Please follow the directions on the card to place an order- all orders are made online. The final date for orders is Friday 28th October.  Thank you for your continued support of the school PTA.
Hallowe’en Disco

The children can wear their Hallowe’en costume and mask/face paint to school on Friday 28th October. There will be no dinners served on this day and there will be no transport in the afternoon either.  Pick up times as follows:

	Time
	Year Group

	11.30am
	Year 1, 2 & 3 (with no older siblings in St. Colmcille’s)

	12.00 noon
	Year 4 & 5 (and younger siblings)

	12.30pm
	Year 6 & 7 (and younger siblings)


  The children will return to school after the Hallowe’en holidays on Monday 7th November.
Yours sincerely

_______________________________

Mr H Walls

Principal
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